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Overview 
The PTCA has been a positive, visible force 
in the ANCS community this year, and we 
look forward to continuing that.   

Sponsorship Meeting 
Hannah Beth and Rachel Ezzo are meeting 
with members of the Executive Board on 
March 26th to discuss the effectiveness of 
this year’s sponsorship changes. 

March Meeting 
Our March PTCA Meeting, held at the MC on 
March 12th, was incredibly well attended!  
We had dinner and drinks for everyone, and 
a presentation and discussion led by the 
ANCS Diversity and Equity Action Team's 
Community Engagement Task Force followed 
the meeting. 

2019-2020 Slate 
We have a full slate for 2019-2020!  In addi-
tion to many of the PTCA Board members 
staying on for another year, we are thrilled 
that Darrell Perry has expressed interest in 
being our second Member-at-Large. 

Coffees 
The EC Coffee was held on Friday, March 
15th.  We sold 50 items from the school 
store totaling $650! 

Goals 
Increase PTCA membership 
Increase ANCS/PTCA volunteerism 
Increase PTCA awareness 

Submitted by Hannah Beth Millman

Upcoming PTCA Events: 

Next PTCA Board Meeting:   
Monday, March 18th 

Next PTCA General Meeting: 
May 14th at the EC* 

*This meeting is the annual 
school picnic.  There will be a 
very brief meeting prior to the 
picnic, as the 2019-2020 slate 
needs to be voted on. 


